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Terra Linda High School Community Update 
Street, Pedestrian & Bicycle Access Improvements Project  
 

Construction Begins Soon 

Construction of the new Competition Gymnasium and Frontage Improvement Project will be 
completed in two phases.  The construction documents for the first phase will be approved by 
the Division of the State Architect in just a few days.  This first phase will include the demolition 
of the existing cafeteria building, and the removal of the asphalt and concrete paving around 
the existing circular entrance drive.  There will also be significant excavations along Nova Albion 
Way in preparation for undergrounding the overhead utilities along the right-of-way.  Many of 
the new utility services will be installed in this phase of the project.  The removal of the 
Monterey Cypress trees along Nova Albion Way will be one of the first tasks of renewing and 
updating the frontage of the school.   The existing trees have been evaluated by an arborist and 
have been found to be diseased and at the end of their life.  They will be replaced with 
beautiful Crape Myrtles which are approved City of San Rafael street trees. 

 
View of Nova Albion Way 

Access to the campus will be maintained at several locations.  The northwest driveway, across 
from El Pavo Real Circle, leading to the District Office and the Faculty and Staff parking lot will 
remain open.  A new entrance driveway will be constructed adjacent to the existing Gymnasium 
that will allow access to the eastern Student Parking Lot.  A fenced passageway from that lot 



will allow for safe pedestrian access to the existing Gymnasium and the rest of the campus that 
will be separated from the construction zone.   

The construction work of Phase 1 will begin in March and will continue on through the summer.  
Phase 2 is anticipated to begin in July. 

Phase 2 of the project is the actual construction of the new Competition Gymnasium facilities 
and the related site work.  The target for completion of the construction is the Fall of 2022 in 
time for the return of students to the campus for the ’22-’23 school year.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 
 Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements, Sustainable Design and Construction  

415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 
24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 
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